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INCENTIVE AUCTION TASK FORCE AND MEDIA BUREAU EXTEND THE FILING DEADLINE FOR THE FIRST PRIORITY FILING WINDOW FOR ELIGIBLE FULL POWER AND CLASS A TELEVISION STATIONS  

REVISED FILING DEADLINE: September 15, 2017
1. Technical issues briefly interrupted access to the Media Bureau’s Licensing and Management System (LMS), which stations use to file construction permit applications and reimbursement cost estimate information.[footnoteRef:2]  Recognizing the importance of first priority filing, this Public Notice extends the filing deadline for that window.[footnoteRef:3]  The first priority filing window will now close at 11:59 pm EDT on Friday, September 15, 2017.  [2:  Access was interrupted over the Labor Day weekend, from approximately 6:00 p.m. on Friday, September 1 through approximately noon on Tuesday, September 5.]  [3:  See Incentive Auction Task Force and Media Bureau Announce the Opening of The First Priority Filing Window for Eligible Full Power and Class A Television Stations from August 9 Through September 8, 2017, Public Notice, 32 FCC Rcd 5785 (IA MB 2017) (announcing September 8, 2017 as the deadline for the priority filing window). ] 

2. Questions regarding this Public Notice may be directed to Erin Griffith, Erin.Griffith@fcc.gov, (202) 418-2957, or Kevin Harding, Kevin.Harding@fcc.gov, (202) 418-7077.  Press inquiries should be directed to Charlie Meisch at 202-418-2943 or Charles.Meisch@fcc.gov. 
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